From: Sharon Dougherty

To: Murray. Susie
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 925 Piner Road
Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 5:13:23 PM

Ms. Susie Murray, thank you for responding to my phone call regarding 925 Piner Road.

To those who have the power of the yes/no vote on the Green Qi Microbusiness, | would like
to state my concerns.

1. Although I can assume the owners of this business have jumped through all the hoops of the
regulations, this location is prominent in the neighborhood and can encourage problems from
nearby apartment dwellers.

2. The northwest quadrant of Santa Rosa is now well populated with current and future sites
for marijuana grows distribution and retail sales. We are becoming inundated with these
businesses and | suspect with no ability to bank their money, in spite of security guards who
possess no weapons, armed robberies will become the norm, much as the daily shootings in
our cities 3. Santa Rosa is considered a family friendly area safe for children to be out
playing. This business projects anything but that. 4.
Although I hold no great hope that you will consider this business an excessive intrusion in
the neighborhood, please begin to consider future sites for the EAST side of Santa Rosa.
Thank you. Sharon Dougherty. M urray, Susie <SMurray@srcity.org>
wrote:

Sharon,

Please respond to this email to provide your comments for the Green Qi Microbusiness
proposed at 925 Piner Road. The Planning Commission will hear the item this coming
Thursday. Assuming | receive your comments before then, I'll be sure they see a copy
before taking action. If you don’t receive a response from me, please give me a call to
be sure I've seen the email.

Thank you.
Susie
Susie Murray | Senior Planner

Planning & Economic Development |100 Santa Rosa Avenue | Santa Rosa, CA 95404
Tel. (707) 543-4348 | Fax (707) 543-3269 | smurray@srcity.org
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